
Closing the Library Due to Weather Conditions 
 

Sherrard Public Library District will make every effort to offer service to the community in spite of 

weather conditions by maintaining regular service hours. 

If weather conditions are extreme, the Library can be closed at the discretion of the Director. Extreme 

cold or heat, high wind, or conditions in the Library building are examples of reasons the Director might 

choose to announce the closing of the Library. 

 The Director will announce the closing of the Library by contacting as many local television stations as 

possible and by posting the closing on the Library website so that the members of the community will be 

aware of the closing. The call letters of the television stations will be posted in the Library, listed in the 

newsletter, and appear on the website. 
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